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Thank you, President,
Latvia welcomes the delegation of Serbia to the UPR Working Group and thanks the Government for presenting its national report. We note the measures taken by the Government since the previous review and encourage further efforts in fulfilling its human rights obligations and commitments.
[bookmark: _Hlk117521869][bookmark: _Hlk117519309][bookmark: _Hlk117588977][bookmark: _Hlk117590507][bookmark: _Hlk117522665]Latvia would like to recommend:

1. to take all necessary measures to foster a safe, respectful and enabling environment for civil society, journalists, media workers and human rights defenders free from persecution, intimidation and harassment;

2. to amend the Law on the Ombudsman in order to provide for the interaction of the Ombudsman with the international human rights system and civil society organizations;

3. to take targeted measures to promote the participation of women, in particular Roma women, women with disabilities and rural women, in the labour market;

4. [bookmark: _GoBack]to take all necessary measures to eliminate gender stereotypes in the family and society, including education and employment.

Latvia wishes the delegation of Serbia success in the review.
I thank you.



